
Hello, Mercedes Rivas - 

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) has reviewed the documents associated with 

the Fuel Missions/Fuel Church at 16965 Lindbergh Road in Monument, Colorado in El 

Paso County. The Service has no concerns with this project resulting in impacts to 
species listed as candidate, proposed, threatened, or endangered. 

We recommend that you review the Service’s migratory bird guidance on avoiding and 

minimizing impacts, and our nationwide standard conservation measures.  

We appreciate your efforts to ensure the conservation of threatened and endangered 

species. Thank you for contacting us and please let me know if you have any further 

questions. I can be reached at 303-236-4758 or at jen_williams@fws.gov. 

Reference: Projects\EL PASO COUNTY\FUEL MISSIONS SITE DEVELOPMENT PLAN\2021-TA-1109 
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